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OUR MISSION
By providing an environment 
where learning opportunities 
take place and community 
relationships are enriched, 

the Sudie A. Fulford 
Community Learning Center 

will develop individual 
capacity and improve the 

quality of life for Swainsboro 
and Emanuel County.

Phone: 478.289.2464
Fax: 478.289.2465
Email: jdschwabe@ega.edu
Normal Hours of Operation
Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.
Other times by appointmentat East Georgia State College

JEAN D. SCHWABE, 
DIRECTOR

LEAVE A LEGACY 
When you are honoring or memorializing family and friends, please consider making a donation to the Sudie A. Fulford Community 
Learning Center through the East Georgia State College Foundation.  The Foundation is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization.  
All gifts are tax deductible to the extent approved by law.  Contact Elizabeth Gilmer at 289-2037 for more information.

Happy 
Easter!

4OUR GOALS
Education
Civic Engagement
Hospitality CELEBRATING 4 YEARS!

Message From The Director
April 30 will mark the fourth anniversary of the opening of the Fulford Center.  Much has 
happened since our grand opening, and as we reflect on the past four years, we feel a great 
sense of pride.  Over 22,000 individuals have visited the Center since its opening, and we 
look forward to the year ahead with keen anticipation.

Plans for our summer camps are well underway!  Within this issue, you will find 
specific information about our summer offerings.  We invite you to browse through the 
information and make plans to join us for one or more of the camps.  Informational camp 
flyers will be distributed to students through the local schools in late April.  
We look forward to another exciting and fun-filled summer at the Fulford Center!  
Don’t hesitate to contact us should you have any questions.

WELCOME NEW ADVISORY BOARD MEMBERS!
The Fulford Center proudly welcomed three new advisory board members at the Board’s 
March meeting:  Angie Johnson, Swainsboro High School Counselor, Kenny Griffin, Manager, 
Georgia Power, Swainsboro office, and Darlene Dickens, East Georgia State College 
Math/Science Instructor. We are most grateful for the talent and leadership they will provide, 
and we truly appreciate their willingness to serve. 

The Board also extended a fond farewell and deep gratitude to outgoing board members 
Karen Jones, Susan Stephens, and Michael Strobridge.

Fulford Center Advisory Board - March, 2014
Ada Lee Correll
Darlene Dickens
Kenny Griffin
Angie Johnson

Betsy Johnson
Courtney Joiner
Norma Kennedy
Elizabeth Kraus

Bill Rogers, Jr.
Jean Schwabe
Tammy Wilkes



SUMMER CAMP TIME!

April 1-4................. Pre-K Planetarium Visits
April 7.................... Fulford Youth Leadership Academy
April 8, 9, 15, 18.... 2nd Grade Experience
April 10.................. DAR Student Recognition Program
                   	 Emanuel County Family Connection Meeting
April 11................... GSU Rural Health Partnership Meeting
April 14.................. Glad Garden Club Meeting
April 16.................. St. Philips Parish Daughters of the American Colonist Meeting
April 17.................. EGSC African American Male Initiative Banquet
April 19.................. 2nd Annual EGSC Scholastic Invitational Chess Tournament
April 21.................. Brentwood PREP Visit
April 22.................. Altamaha EMC Board of Directors Meeting
April 24.................. Collins Middle PREP Visit
April 26-27............. Pine Tree Flower Show
April 28.................. Claxton Middle PREP Visit
April 29-30............. Swainsboro Middle PREP Visit
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SUMMER CAMP TIME!


